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Merry Christmas from everyone at 
Edmonton Green Shopping Centre!

What we have done so far 

Improving Edmonton Green
You may have spotted that we are currently making some 
improvements to the shopping centre, including the creation of a 
brand-new playground and community garden which we recently 
unveiled. We therefore wanted to provide an update of what 
we’ve been doing to make the centre better for you. 

What you told us
At the beginning of this year we carried out a survey to find out what 
improvements local people would like to see to the centre. We 
received a fantastic response with a total of 298 people taking part 
in the survey. When asked what you would like to see improved at 
Edmonton Green Shopping Centre, this is how you responded. 

50%
wanted better  

lighting

47%
said they’d like  

the centre to have  
a refreshed look

49%
wanted improved  

security 

47%
wanted better  
toilet facilities 

42%
wanted the centre  

to be cleaner

40%
wanted better  

play areas 

34%
asked for more  

greenery & planting 

33%
wanted more  

and better bins 

24%
asked for  

improved furniture 

23%
asked for  

better signage

We have increased the level of security to make it a safer place 
for all. This has led to a 48% decrease in shoplifting incidents 
and 9% decrease in total incidents across the shopping centre  
in 2019, compared to the previous year. 

The entire centre has received a fresh lick of paint to contribute 
to the desired refreshed look.

We have added new street furniture including benches and bins. 

A new logo has been designed and we are updating all our 
signage with this modern branding. 

A brand-new community garden has been created, with the 
help of Churchfield Primary School, to increase the amount of 
greenery and planting. 

We have built a brand-new children’s playground, which 
opened to the public in November and includes a new climbing 
frame, slide and swing set.New and improved lighting is being installed around the centre.

We have installed brand-new toilet facilities.
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The future of Edmonton Green
We are starting to develop proposals for the centre and the 
surrounding area. This includes making further improvements, 
but also looking at what other uses (such as new homes, shops, 
restaurants and public spaces) would be appropriate for this area.

We want to understand what you would like to see at Edmonton 
Green and so we will be holding a series of events in the centre 
over the coming months which will enable you to tell us what your 
priorities are. 

Families came together to celebrate the Christmas light switch-on at Edmonton Green Shopping Centre.

Details of these events will be advertised in due course, but if you have 
any questions or would like to find out more about what is happening 
at the shopping centre in the meantime, please contact us: 

edmontongreen@londoncommunications.co.uk

0208 803 4414

www.edmontongreencentre.co.uk  

@EdmontonGreen

edmontongreencentre

edmontongreen


